George Burton

From: richard@desert-venture.com

Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 10:25 PM
To: George Burton; Diana Sisk; Jeremy Knapp
Cc: Janet Quan; Stephen Hunt

Subject: RE: Ritz - Minor Amendment

George,

The church has a full copy of the Minor Amendment package and | would expect them to send the Town a letter and/or
appear at the Planning Commission hearing on December 4™ expressing their support of our request.

Thanks

RF

From: George Burton [mailto:gburton@paradisevalleyaz.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 7:15 PM

To: Diana Sisk; richard@desert-venture.com; Jeremy Knapp
Cc: Janet Quan; Stephen Hunt

Subject: RE: Ritz - Minor Amendment

Hi Diana,

At the November 7" work session, the Planning Commission asked that the applicant provide a letter from St. Barnabas
Church regarding the proposed modification to the hotel building.

Did you receive a letter from the Church? If so, please email me a copy of the letter.
If you have any questions, please contact me at 480-348-3525.

Best Regards,

George Burton

Town of Paradise Valley
Planner

480-348-3525

480-951-3715 Fax
gburton@paradisevalleyaz.gov

From: Diana Sisk <DSisk@nelsenpartners.com>

Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 11:10 AM

To: George Burton <gburton@paradisevalleyaz.gov>; richard@desert-venture.com; Jeremy Knapp
<jknapp@paradisevalleyaz.gov>

Cc: Janet Quan <jquan@nelsenpartners.com>; Stephen Hunt <SHunt@nelsenpartners.com>
Subject: RE: Ritz - Minor Amendment

Hi George,



